
Report of the Canterbury Waste Subcommittee to the Council meeting of 20 November 2003 

8. TRANSWASTE CANTERBURY LTD - ANNUAL MEETING 21 NOVEMBER 2003 
 
 The Subcommittee considered a report advising that the annual general meeting of Transwaste 

Canterbury Ltd would be held on Friday 21 November 2003 at 11am. 
 
 It was noted that in accordance with the delegation to the Canterbury Waste Subcommittee it was 

required to appoint a representative to vote at the meeting. 
 
 The Subcommittee resolved that Councillor Robbie Brine be appointed to vote on behalf of the 

Canterbury Joint Standing Committee at the annual general meeting of Transwaste Canterbury Ltd on 
21 November 2003 and that Councillor Bryon Porteous be appointed as an alternate should Councillor 
Brine be unable to attend. 

 
 
 


